
May 19, 2024 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

What: Spiritual Formation Workshop 

When: May 25, 9:30-11:30am 

Where: NW Building 

At our last Family Meeting we announced our plans to focus on                 

discernment and spiritual formation as a congregation beginning 

in September. In preparation for that, we are holding a 

"workshop" on the last Saturday of each month. We will talk about 

what we are hoping this looks like for our future and how we can 

all be preparing our hearts and minds. These will be largely the 

same material every time, with the hope that as many people as 

possible can attend at least one.   



"Please God Help!" … 
 

… were the words of Kasey Lambert on Thursday, May 2, as she and 
her family ran to safety after a tornado leveled their house while 
they were inside.  You may have seen the news story of their         
harrowing escape and rescue.  Kasey Lambert is the great niece of 
Janice & Al Young.  The Lamberts were injured, and their entire 
house, possessions, barn, vehicles, and farm equipment were all 
lost.  You can help them with donations at: 
 

GoFundMe https://gofund.me/5692040a  (Bradye is a family       
member) 

Venmo:  @Kasey-Lambert-2 
First Financial Bank: Kasey Lambert 325-627-7200 
 

Scan QR code for link to CBS News Story 

 

Sunday Evening                   

Worship 

Join us next Sunday 

evening, May 26. when                              

Jack Talbot will be                 

the speaker. 

BIBLE AND                         
SCIENCE CAMP                                     
9:00am - Noon 

July 8th - 10th        
Ages Kinder—2nd                                                          

July 15th - 17th      
Ages 3rd—5th                                                     

 

Youth Dates                                               
to remember:                         

Senior Sunday                              
June 9th 

 (New date) 
Potluck to honor our                 

Seniors following service. 

Dessert and drinks provided. 

Camp 51                                                 
July 7-12                                                 

Camp website is now live.                          
https://www.camp51.com/                            
Cost—$300 until June 22nd 

then it goes up                                                        

                     Vacation Bible School                                      
          July 29—August 1                          

          9:00-12:00                                               
Volunteers needed!                                       
Text—830-498-5161                                     

Email—mistysellards@gmail.com 

Prayer Requests 

 Jeff and Lissa Maclin—I request traveling grace for all my daughters who are 

on their way to see me for our family run in Corpus Christi this weekend. For 

their safe return also on this day. Traveling days 15, 16, 17, and 19. 

 Nellie Flores-Schraml—Pray for my husband, James. For his health. Doctors 

can not find what is wrong with him. He has had lots of chest pain, low energy, 

and very exhausted all the time. He has not been able to work or move around 

much. 

 Spain family—A good friend’s daughter threatening and mental struggles. 

CM Volunteers for the Summer Quarter 

Sonshine will resume June 2nd.  At this time it will be  
for 3 year olds through completed Kinder.  If you would 
like to be involved, contact Stacey Sellards at                                  
martinstacey22@yahoo.com 

                            Church Family Potluck                                          
     TODAY                                                

      Fellowship Hall                                             

Bring something to share and enjoy fellowship 
with the church family! 

https://gofund.me/5692040a

